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15 June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 11 Key Dates

As the GCSE examinations draw to a close, I am writing to confirm leaving arrangements and

key dates for Year 11.

We plan to hold Leavers’ Assemblies on both campuses on Friday 24th June at 10.15am on

the Shakespeare Campus and 12.05pm on the Cherbourg Campus.  Students should sign in

at Reception and make their way to the Gym on the Shakespeare Campus and the Main Hall

on the Cherbourg Campus.  Students should be in full school uniform for these assemblies

and can bring a spare white shirt with them for signing by their friends and teachers to keep

as a memento.

The Prom will be held on Wednesday 29 June 2022, from 7.00pm to 11.00pm at the
Botley Park Hotel, Winchester Road, Boorley Green, Southampton, SO32 2UA.  A letter
with all the arrangements for the Prom has already been sent out separately to parents.

GCSE Results Day is Thursday 25 August 2022.  We are inviting all students to attend the
Cherbourg Campus to collect their results at 10.00am.  As parking is limited, we would
encourage students to walk wherever possible.  Parents/carers can attend with their child
if they wish.  Please note that results cannot be given to anyone but the child.  However, if
you are unable to collect your results and wish someone else to collect them for you, you
must give them a letter confirming this.  Any results that are not collected on the day will
be posted home.

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins

Headteacher
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